
 MINUTES OF THE JUNE 3, 2020 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

 

The Onondaga Township Board held a budget meeting on June 3, 2020. This meeting 

was called to order at 12:00 pm. One citizen was present. The location for this meeting 

was 4756 Baldwin St., Onondaga, MI. As the meeting started all members were 

present, except Trustee Tow.  

We began discussing ways to decrease the expenditure portion of the budget. Jim 

arrived. We continued by making cuts in spending from the fire departments budget.  

Meeting adjourned at 12:37 pm. 

 
Minutes Written and submitted by  
 

Diane Johnson  

Onondaga Township Clerk 


